Subject: No meeting upcoming wednesday
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Sun, 15 Mar 2009 13:16:04 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

Since most of us will be at the EUNPC in Bochum next week, | propose to cancel the
PandaRoot meeting. The week after, there is CHEP09. Hence, the next PandaRoot meeting
will be scheduled for the 1st of April.....

Kind wishes,

Johan.
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